
President’s Newsletter – December 2020 
 
Gentlemen, 
 
        First of all, I would like to wish everyone a Merry Christmas!  The year 2020 will be a hard one to 
forget, let’s be thankful that we still can play golf in spite of all the other COVID-19 restrictions we have 
to endure. 
 
   Things to look forward to:  The Welcome Back Tournament is next Monday; we have a full field of 80 
players.  The tournament is free, and the weather should be great.  Big thanks to Tom Sweet for 
organizing the tournament and for all the work he has done as tournament chairman for many years. 
 
    Membership:   If you haven’t already done so, please send in your dues for 2021 by December 15th if 
possible.  The men’s club has several new members so far this year so if you see someone you don’t 
recognize introduce yourself and possibly make a new friend.  We have all been the “new guy” at some 
point in our lives. 
 
   Tee choices:  The board has decided to allow tee changes up to January 1st and there after you can 
only make a change at the beginning of each quarter,  so if you think you will have more fun by moving 
to another tee box you can make that change now.  Ron Englhard is the person to contact to make a 
change. 
 
   Finally, big thanks go out to Kevin and Angel, without these two men I don’t know what state the golf 
course would be in.  When you see them give them a big thank you for their efforts. 
 
Sincerely, 
Rich Mercatante-President TLQMC 
 


